
Sacrament of Eucharist 
Saturday  8:00 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 
  4:00 p.m. Filipino Mass (chapel) 
Weekdays Times and intentions 
  Listed on reverse side of bulletin 
Holy Days 9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
Sacrament of Penance 
Saturday  4:15 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  (church)  
  or by appointment 
Sacrament of Baptism 
Contact Father Rene 3 months prior to baptism.  Parents must be 
registered members of the parish and regular in attendance.     
Sponsors must be verified as practicing Catholics.   
Sacrament of Marriage 
Couples anticipating marriage are expected to contact Father Rene 
at least four months in advance.   
Pastor 
Reverend Reynato Rodillas 
Deacon 
Deacon Scott Dodge 

April 22, 2018 
Fourth Sunday of Easter  
Parish Office  801-295- 3621 
Office Hours :     9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Mon-Thurs 
Marcie Downs - Administrative Assistant 
Cleo Mota—Assistant 
Heather Bonn-Religious Ed. Coordinator 
Cindy Wilson - Secretary 
Tom Shoemaker - McNamara Center Manager 
School Staff  801-295 -5341 
Office Hours :  8:00 a.m.-3:30 p.m. Monday-Friday  
www.stolafs.org 
Simon McFall-Principal 
Jill Moffat - Secretary 
1793 South Orchard Drive, Bountiful 
Council of Women 
Co-President : Kim Evans  kimberlykate.ke@gmail.com 

Co-President: Kirsten Mele 
Knights of Columbus  
Council # 5502 
Grand Knight : Paul Tinker  
  kofc5502@gmail.com 
Fin. Secretary : Wayne Welninski  
Pastoral Council 
President : Joe Bouley 801-309-9149 
Rec. Secretary : Mary Thomson 
Ladies of Charity 
President :             Bobby Earl  
Youth Group Services 801-518-2566 or 801-243-0821 
Coordinators: Krista Smith ktek4smith@msn.com 
  Andrea Rogers Niederhauser 
    clubnieder1@gmail.com 

Weekly collection for 4/15/2018  Envelopes-$4751.65, 
Loose-$284.82, Children’s-$20.31, Building Fund-$4.00, School 
Capital Campaign Envelopes-$120.00, Rice Bowl-$74.07, School 
Support-$35.00, Welcoming Space Project-$1143.34 
 
Altar Servers for 4/28/18 at 5:30 p.m.– Stockton Goodin, 
Bella Zarate 4/29/18 at 9:00 a.m.–  Anthony Gomez, Anna 
Gomez, Manuel Scott 4/29/18 at 11:30 a.m.– Kayla Smith,  
Caroline Bouley, David Bouley 
 
Cleaning Team 4 will be cleaning the church the weekend of  
April 28th-29th. 
 
Rosary will be recited next Sunday, April 29th at 11:00 a.m.  
by Religious Education members. 
 
2nd collection this weekend will benefit the Welcoming 
Space Project. 
 
2nd collection next weekend will benefit the Catholic 
Home Missions Appeal. 
 
Bulletin news deadline: 4/28-29 due by Noon on 4/23. 
Please email your information to  
cindy@saintolaf.net or call 801-295-3621. 
 
Baptism preparation class~The next class will be held on 
Wednesday, May 2nd at 7:00 p.m. if there are people 
registered to attend.  Please call the parish office at 801-295-3621 
to register. 
 
Everyone is invited to the reception to honor Mary 
Thomson in the McCenter after the 11:30 a.m. Mass this 
Sunday, April 22nd.  She has been voted the “Woman of the 
Year” for Saint Olaf! 

276 E 1700 S~Bountiful~Utah~84010 801-295-3621  
www.stolafut.org 

Saint Olaf parish is a Catholic community in faith to witness the good news of Christ in our daily 
lives.  In order to build the kingdom of God on Earth, we gather to worship, educate, serve and grow 
in God’s love. 

Pastor’s Appeal Dinner~This weekend we will be selling  
tickets for the Dinner that will be held on Saturday, May 12th 
at 6:30 p.m. in the McCenter.  $30 for a single ticket/$50 for a 
couple. Adults only.  Join us for dinner and dancing!  Proceeds 
will benefit the Welcoming Space Project. 

Early registration for Religious Education classes Grades 
K-8 for 2018-2019 is now open!  Parents/Guardians must be 
registered with Saint Olaf Catholic Church to be eligible to enroll 
their child(ren) in Religious Education classes.  Early registration 
will take place on Sundays from 10:00-11:00 a.m. in the school; 
and at the parish office Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.  
Register and pay in full before May 1, 2018 to receive a $5 discount 
per child!! No refunds. 

SAINT OLAF 75TH ANNIVERSARY CONCERT– COME 
JOIN IN CELEBRATING ON SUNDAY, MAY 27TH @ 6:00 
P.M. 
CALLING ALL SINGERS!  We will rehearse for the  
concert on Thursdays, 6:00-7:30 p.m. in the church on 
May 10th, 17th & 24th.  We will sing newly composed 
hymns by local compsers as well as music by Rutter and 
Vaughn Williams. 



Weekday Masses are celebrated in the Rectory Chapel 
located at 276 East 1700 South, Bountiful 

SUNDAY, April 22nd 
       9:00  AM          Intentions of Council of Women 
                                      members/Council of Women 
 11:30   AM          Jim & Norma Petet/Secret Angels 
MONDAY, April 23rd    
                                 †   Patrick Byrne/Betty Byrne 
TUESDAY, April 24th 
       8:00 AM           Angelique Larrabee~birthday blessings/ 
                                      Larrabee family 
WEDNESDAY, April 25th 
 8:00 AM       †   Alex Uribe/Joe Garcia   
THURSDAY, April 26th 
 8:00 AM      †   Paul Hill/Hill family 
FRIDAY, April 27th  
        9:00 AM      †   Ralph Cosentino/Carl & Margaret  
                                      Leuschner 
SATURDAY, April 28th 
     8:00 AM            NO MASS   
 5:30 PM           Gerald & Jerrie Lou Barrett/Barrett family 
  SUNDAY, April 29th 
       9:00  AM      †   Fran Fall/Joan Howard  
       11:30  AM     †   Bruno Mori/Werner & Romana     
                                      Ruemmele 

Readings for the Week of April 22, 2018 
Sunday: Act 4:8-12 / 1 Joh 3:1-2 / Jn 10:11-18 
Monday Act 11:1-18 / Jn 10:1-10 

Tuesday: Act 11:19-26 / Jn 10:22-30 
Wednesday: 1 Pet 5:5b-14 / Mk 16:15-20 
Thursday: Act 13:13-25 / Jn 13:16-20 
Friday: Act 13:26-33 / Jn 14:1-6 
Saturday: Act 13:44-52 / Jn 14:7-14 
Next Sunday: Act 9:26-31 / 1 Joh 3:18-24 / Jn 15:1-8 

PRAYER LIST 
We pray for healing for the members of our community, especially: 
Scott Posselli   Alfred Norman 
Silvia Best   Coleman Nocks 
Jeanette Wilder  Charles Cummings 
Alesia Velazquez  Lorraine Chittock 
Rosemary McGregor  Chloe Thompson 
Kelly Olson   Luke Garrick 
Sadie Smith   Kathryn Smith 
Ruben Chittock   Troy Smith 
Mike Schnabel   Jackson Hughes 
Logan Hughes   Gary Parkin 
Norbert Cunningham 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
To add a name to our prayer list, please stop by or call the Parish 
Office and give the name.  These names will be printed in our   
bulletin for four weeks but you are welcome to call and extend the 
time if you wish.  We ask that our faith community keep these 
persons and families in their prayers. 

SACRED HEART DEVOTION On Friday, May 4, 2018,  
Father Rene will be holding Adoration of the Blessed  
Sacrament in the chapel (276 E 1700 S) from 5:00 a.m. until 
6:00 p.m., followed immediately by Benediction and Mass.  
The Sacred Heart of Jesus represents the Divine Love of 
Christ for humanity.  There is a sign up sheet in the vestibule of 
the church for Adoration times.  Everyone is invited to attend and 
you don’t have to sign up if you can’t devote a full hour.  You are 
welcome to come and sit prayerfully and quietly in front of the 
Blessed Sacrament even if it’s only for a few minutes. 

We are in great need of Eucharistic Ministers.  Please 
consider this worthy service to our parish.  We are also in 
need of Eucharistic Ministers to bring communion to 
those that are sick or homebound.  Please contact the 
church at 801-295-3621 if you can help in this way. 

SCHOOL NEWS~”I want to thank Father Rene and the Saint 
Olaf Catholic Parish community for welcoming my family and me 
to the Parish this past Sunday.  We are looking forward to being a 
part of this community.  I would also like to thank all of those who 
have participated through the giving of your time, treasure, and 
prayer to support the school this year.  Especially those who joined 
us in celebrating Saint Olaf Catholic School’s 28th Annual Auction.  
May All your days be filled with love and light of our Lord.” 
~Simon McFall, Principal 

WELCOMING SPACE PROJECT UPDATE~DID YOU 
KNOW?? We have had 105 different individuals, 
families, and groups donate and/or pledge $141,844.62.  
If you would like to donate there are forms/envelopes in 
the vestibule of the church.  You may donate cash, write 
a check or use a credit card.  If you would like to use a 
credit card you can choose to donate a single amount, a 
monthly amount or whatever time frame works the best 
for you.  The Pastor’s Dinner Appeal that is being held on  
Saturday, May 12th at 6:30 p.m. will include Filipino 
food and dancing.  The proceeds will benefit the  
Welcoming Space Project.  We hope to expand the  
vestibule of the church to better accommodate funeral 
vigils, baptisms and meetings.  We would also like to 
reconfigure and remodel the entry area, restrooms, 
sacristy, and cry room.  We would like to thank all of our 
parishioners, friends and families who have donated 
their time, talent and treasure to this worthy cause.  We 
would also like to thank those who have prayed and  
continue to pray for this project to be a success. 

If you are interested in becoming a Eucharistic Minister, the 
next training will take place on Tuesday, April 24th from 
6:00-9:00p.m. at the Chancery Building at the Salt Lake  
Diocese.  Call the parish office at 801-295-3621 to register. 

NEW PARISHIONERS – Welcome to Saint Olaf parish.  We 
are happy to have you.  Please stop at the office, Monday through 
Thursday from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm to register with the parish or 
fill out a registration form located in the vestibule of the Church 
and drop it in the collection basket next week. 

Monsignor Benvegnu Lecture-Monday, May 7, 7 p.m. at 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 1375 E. Spring Lane, SLC.  Father  
Christopher Gray will present “Controversies in the Early 
Church.”  Free and open to the public. 

BEES GAME WITH THE KNIGHTS-The Saint Olaf Knights of 
Columbus will be hosting a Sunday Baseball Game on May 20th.  
The Bees play host to the Sacramento Rivercats (Triple A affiliate 
of the Giants).  Tickets are $14 each.  There are a limited number 
of seats.  Deadline to purchase tickets is May 13th.  If you are  
interested, please call or text Ray Salazar at 801-599-1656. 

SAVE THE DATE!  IGNITE FAMILY ENRICHMENT RETREAT 

Saturday, June 2, 2018  Bishop Oscar Solis invites you to a 
daylong retreat for parents and children ages 13 to 31.  It will be 
held at Saint Vincent de Paul Parish’s Benvegnu Center.  More 
information and registration will be posted in the coming weeks.  
For information, email Veola.burchett@dioslc.org. 

REDISCOVER YOUR MARRIAGE-Retrouvaille (pronounced 
retro-vi) simply means ‘rediscovery’.  The program offers the 
chance to rediscover yourself, your spouse, and a loving  
relationship in your marriage.  Thousands of couples have 
successfully saved their marriages by attending the program.  For 
confidential information about or to register for the program  
beginning with a weekend on May 18-20th call 801-450-4965 or 
email: 4007@retrovaille.org or visit the website at 
www.helpourmarriage.com 


